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ahe Washington Post

1150 15™ STREET, N, W.
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20071
(202) 334-6000

January 19, 1979

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 12, 0ld Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Thank you very much for your letter. Although we

disagree, I appreciate your taking the time to write me
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Richard Cohen

é with your thoughts.
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